
DX FREIGHT 

Notice to All Customers 

Re:  Christmas Holidays 2018 

 

Please ensure this message is passed to your despatch department 

  

Please note that Friday 21st December 2018 is our last full working day with regard 

to customer collections. 

With regard to items despatched on Friday 21st December 2018:- 

Saturday deliveries will be tendered Saturday 22nd December 2018. 

Overnight and Premium deliveries will be tendered Monday 24th December 2018. 

3 day deliveries will be tendered Friday 28th December 2018. 

If you require collection of goods on Thursday 27th or Friday 28th December 2018 

please contact us prior to this date to make arrangements. Collection times for these 

days will be by mid-day unless by prior arrangement. 

Monday 31st December - Normal deliveries - No customer collections. 

We will be closed on Tuesday 25th December, Wednesday 26th December and 

Tuesday 1st January 2019. 

Customer Care will be closed for all of the Christmas period. Any queries 

regarding deliveries on the above days please contact the Traffic department on 

01636 816664. 

We will re-open on Wednesday 2nd January 2019 for normal working. 

We thank you for the business you have placed with us during this year and look 

forward to being of service to you in 2019. 

 

A copy of this message is available on the company website at 

www.rainbownightfreight.com.  

. 

http://www.rainbownightfreight.com/

